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LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE

Dear Fawandi Fuad Alkindi,

Thank you for your interest to participate in the International Conference on

Pharmaceutical Research and Practice 2018, which will be held on October 4-6, 2018

at The Alana Hotel and Convention Center, Yogyakarta, Indonesia.

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract with the title Profile and Evaluation

of Bacteria and Antibiotics Used in Pneumonia at Regional General Hospital

(RSUD), Bangil Regency : an Observational Study has been accepted as oral

presenter in the ICPRP 2018.

We would like to remind you that submission of full paper will be closed on

September 15, 2018. Please refer to our website for the guideline.

We are looking forward to seeing you in the ICPRP 2018 and share your experience

and expertise with other participants.

Sincerely yours.

Scientific Committee of ICPRP 2018,

Dr. Vitarani Dwi Ananda Ningrum, M.Si., Apt.


